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From: Nancy Matulis <nancy.matulis@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2022 9:54 AM
To: AFA
Subject; Emergency heating bill

Good morning. We live in Piscataquis County, we do not qualify for LIHEAp. We are retired seniors ,living on a fixed
income. We support emergency funding to Mainers to help keep heat in cur homes. Price of everything has increased.
Piease pass this bill ,it is urgently needed by many.

Paul A. Matulis
Nancy Matulis



